HOA puts homeowners in danger by not pulling permits

Building 190 HLM

One of our reporters snapped this photo of the porches of Building 190. It is a stop work order from the
City of centennial.

Apparently the Board of Directors and ACM decided to go under the radar of the city which requires
that the correct Permits be pulled. This puts the whole community at risk and is a safety issue.

Not only did they not pull permits for the Porches they pulled the incorrect permit for the Lightening in
building 100,50 and 140 along with one set of townhome buildings.

When the city of centennial was contacted they said the incorrect permits were pulled for the Lighting
project which resulted in a Stop Work Order to be issued. No one ever approved of what they are doing
and it appears that building 50 light is moving.

As far as the Porches the Board and Mangament company should have known that permits had to be
pulled for the porches which is a direct reflection of there inability to perform there job correctly.



